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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF MADRID PUBLIC 

IMPROVEMENT PROJECT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ON PROPOSED PLANS, SPECIFI-
CATIONS, FORM OF CONTRACT, 
AND ESTIMATE OF COST FOR 
THE 2021 STREET microSURFAC-
ING PROJECT FOR THE City of 
MADRID, Iowa.

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN 
that the City Council of the City of 
Madrid, Iowa, will hold a public 
hearing on the proposed Drawings, 
Specifications, form of Contract, 
and Estimate of Cost of Work for the 
construction of the 2021 Street Mi-
crosurfacing Project at 10:00 a.m., 
local time, on May 1, 2021, in the 
City Council Chambers in the City 
Hall, City of Madrid, 304 S Water 
Street, Madrid, IA 50156.  Any in-
terested party may appear to be 
heard.  At the hearing, the City will 
receive and consider any objections 
made by any interested person, to 
the Drawings and Specifications, 
proposed form of Contract and the 
Estimate of Cost for the Work.

This project includes all materi-
als, equipment, and labor needed 
for construction of the work de-
scribed below, including all associ-
ated appurtenances together with 
related subsidiary and incidental 
Work.

Microsurfacing of existing streets 
throughout the City of Madrid.

This notice is given by authority 
of the City of Madrid, Iowa
By Thomas Brown 
(Mayor)
ATTEST:
Mary Jo Reese
(City Clerk)


